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BINA PURI ACCEPTS CONTRACT

BINA Puri Holdings Bhd’s subsidiary in Brunei has accepted a RM2.4 million
contract from Leighton Contractors (Singapore) Pte Ltd for onshore pipeline
works at the Sungai Liang Industrial Park in Brunei, the company said
yesterday.

The construction period will be four months.

Bina Puri (B) Sdn Bhd’s works will include site clearing, excavation and
trenching for installation of onshore pipeline, cofferdam, installation of line
pipes, supply and extract of sheet piles and others.

With the new job, the group’s current book order stands at RM2.42 billion.
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